
 
 

 
 

INFORMATION: 

 
 

 

Good morning Cudas, Today is October 17, 2024. 

 
 
Due to the storm, we are having a make-up day for PERT. 

If you needed to take the MATH portion (originally scheduled for last Wednesday) 

you may come this Friday, October 18 at 8:30 am in the  

Lecture Hall.  This is the only day this will be offered. 

          
 

                             CUDA BITES 

October 17, 2024 
                             “Dream Big, AIM Higher” 

    
 
 



Please bring your FULLY CHARGED LAPTOP AND CHARGER WITH YOU 

 
 

Current National Honor Society members—TODAY Thursday, October 17th during lunch in the media 

center.  

Please plan to attend!!! 

 

 

Summer 2026: is Your Chance to Explore Greece! 

Join Mr. Parker for an unforgettable tour of Athens and the Greek Isles. To learn more, stop by room 5-121 to pick up 

a flyer. There will be a Parent/Student meeting on Tuesday, 10/22 at 6:30 PM in the media center. Don’t miss this 

exciting opportunity. 

 

 

Join Mr. Parker for an unforgettable NSBHS student tour through Dublin, London, and Paris! 

Start your adventure in Dublin’s vibrant culture, then explore Shakespeare’s world and London’s historic grandeur. 

Finally, experience the art and charm of Paris. 

Don’t miss out on this once-in-a-lifetime trip! For details, see Mr. Parker in room 5-121. 

 



There is an FCA huddle in the gym today, there will be free food, games, and a guest 

speaker!  

 

Students picture re-takes for underclassmen will be Nov. 8th in the lecture hall. 

 

Students interested in taking the ASVAB test can sign up in school counseling. The test will 

be held on November 7 in the lecture hall.   

 

 

Seniors, register to attend the Work Force Expo by this Friday. Scan the QR code on the flyer and 

return the permission slip to the counseling office by 10/22. This event offers direct hire 

opportunities, live music, games and prize giveaways at the Daytona Tortugas stadium! 

 

Attention seniors: Check out the scholarship bulletin board in counseling for information. 

Apply NOW for the ELKS MOST VALUABLE STUDENT scholarship. This application closes 

November 12. 



 

Thank you and have a nice day! 

 
 


